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Garrett, Betty
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From: Jon Winter (USA - Casper) <Jon.Winter@uraniuml.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2013 7:05 PM

To: Linton, Ron

Cc: VonTill, Bill; Persinko, Andrew; Donna Wichers (USA - Casper); Scott Schierman (USA -
Casper)

Subject: urgent Conference call

Ron, Uranium One would like to schedule a conference call with you and other appropriate managers as soon as
possible to discuss the transfer and storage of drummed yellowcake from our Honeymoon facility in Australia to our
Willow Creek facility in Wyoming. The Honeymoon facility was recently placed in care and maintenance and must move
the yellowcake to a secure facility, preferably owned by Uranium One and within the U.S. The material from Honeymoon
will eventually require transfer from Willow Creek to a U.S. or Canadian converter (ConverDyn or Cameco Blind River).
However, the Honeymoon material contains small amounts of organic residual from the solvent extraction process that
is above each converter’s rejection limit for their processes. Therefore Uranium One also wishes to discuss with you the
potential for reprocessing (additional drying — calcining) of this material at our Willow Creek facility. This is of great
importance to Uranium One so your immediate attention would be greatly appreciated. Please notify by email or give
me a call at your earliest convenience to schedule a conference call. Ron, | will be out tomorrow so please contact either
Donna Wichers at 307-233-6333 or Scott Schierman at 307-840-1157.

Thank you.

Jon Winter

Director, Safety Health & Environment
Uranium One Americas

907 N. Poplar Street - Suite 260
Casper Wyoming 82601
307-234-8235 ext 331




